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Blear Swters and Brothers of Epsilon Theta,

Famn delighted (o wiide in suppact of the effoits of your House Owning Aluoms
Corparation g3 your vitg group looks to Bs altnmi sembers (o contrbuie to the wnpartant
Lask of renovating and updating your Hoase.

Many changes have occurmed 1 MIT over the past (wo years, including the decision 1o
house freshmen on campes as well s my own arrival s Pean for Student Life.

I am aware of the perceptions and, in some cases, the hard feelmgs associated with the
freshman housing decision. Some alumni have guestioned whether MIT values Independent
Residences. Some have questioned whether the Institute will continue to support FSIELS
row and in the future.

1 am writing (o sssure you that the Enstitete’s support of the FSILG Community has
nok himpedshed, ut in fact has iecreased.

Fraternities, sororities, and independent living groups represent one of the more
powerful and effective means by which MIT can achieve its mission of education outside the
classroom. The Report of the Task Force on Student Life and Leaming clearky outlined how
the residence system was not sismply supportive of MIT s educational mission, bot rather, was
part of that mission. Many of you benefited from your Hiving experience at ET, learning
nportant eadership, organizational, and hurean relations skills. Many of you, perhaps most
of vou, have used the results of these important learming opportunities at BT a8 you progressed
through your camsers and became involved and contributing members of ather coramunities,
The BSIEAL Systemn s central (o oue missian of learning by doing and will continue fo play a
tapor rede i stadent e at MIT.

As evidence of the Institute’s support, we have recently gathered o team of four
prefessionals to support the work of the student and zlumni FSILG leaders. Where previously
there was but one advisor (or the system, we now bosst an Assistanl Pean, David Rogers; an
Operations Coordinator, Lisa Walsh; a Program Coordinator, Kate Baxter; and a Program
Agsistant, Demise Vaillay, These experienced professionals sl have backgrounds in FS1LG
work, and are full of enerpy and enthusissim for the MET syskem.
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You should also be aware that your alumnni and undergraduate feadership at Epsilon
Thets are working faed on behalf of the House. We bave met with some regulariy and T am
pleased 1o tell you that they are "ahead of the curve” in preparing for the upcoming changes to
the FSILG system, in developing new programs for residential and non-residential members,
and in planning for needed renovations for the House, Bpsilon Theta wili be strong and well
positicned for 2002, They are an example for other FSILGs o follow.

Our office has been actively supporting the offorts of your students and alumni. | hope

vou will joirs us by lending your support to their efforts as welk.
Sixyiy,
Pk
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